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19th April 2023 
  
Deputy Darren O’Rourke T.D., 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
E: bernard.durkan@oireachtas.ie 
  
Re: PQ 18253/23 
 
“To ask the Minister for Health the number of vacant WTE nursing posts at the Mater 
Hospital as of 4 April 2023; and when the these will vacancies be filled, in tabular 
form.” 
  
Dear Deputy O’Rourke, 
  
I refer to the Parliamentary Question seeking an update on the number of vacant WTE 
nursing posts in the Mater Misericordiae University Hospital, which has been referred to the 
Ireland East Hospital Group for direct response. 
 
I have had this matter examined, please see relevant data attached separately.  
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you. 
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